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LENTEN CLUSTER MASS INVITATION TO FAMILIES 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As part of the St. Benedict’s Cluster, we have been invited to attend the Cluster Stations Mass 

which will take place on Thursday 31st March 2022 at 7.00pm in St. Aidan’s Parish, Johnstone. All 

being well, it is hoped that the Mass will be celebrated by Bishop John.  

 

If you/your child or family would like to participate in this community faith event, then we would ask 

that you were able to be seated in the Church for 6.45pm. The Mass will be due to finish at 

8.00pm. If your child would like to attend on their own, then appropriate transport arrangements 

would need to be in place for the safety of your child.   

 

I would request that in keeping with Cluster school representatives, that your child ‘Dresses for 

Excellence’ on this occasion wearing school shirts, ties and school shoes, where possible.  

 

These types of special, community events have been sorely missed over the past few years and it 

would be lovely to see as many of St. Fillan’s children in attendance as possible to represent our 

school.   

 

Please take care and stay safe.   
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
 
Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
Head Teacher 

Monday 21st March 2022 

    
 

mailto:stfillansenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
http://www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc
http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk/


  

Be Brave       Unleash Creativity     Demonstrate Excellence     Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 

‘In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.’ 

 

 

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn 
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ 

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


